
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Engineering to report to the Public Works and Gang Reduction 
Committee on lower cost options to repair sidewalks to prevent trip-and-fall liability, 
including options that may not meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements, 
but would allow the City to perform more repairs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


